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Secretary of State Toulouse Oliver Statement on 
Mass Shooting in Las Vegas 

 
SANTA FE – Today, New Mexico Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver released the 
following statement on the mass shooting in Las Vegas, Nevada on Sunday night, which left 
at least 50 dead and more than 500 injured: 
 
“My heart breaks for the victims of the Las Vegas mass shooting, their families and loved 
ones. As a country, we are long past the right time to address this national epidemic of 
domestic terrorism and senseless gun violence, and to consider real solutions to prevent 
future tragedies.” 
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Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
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